From: jpapineau@sympatico.ca
Date: January 7, 2021 at 10:20:20 AM EST
Subject: PETITION UPDATE - not a request for funds!
﻿
Some have reported the petition takes them to a page requesting support funding.
THIS PETITION IS NOT A REQUEST FOR FUNDING – IGNORE THAT REQUEST.
Your signature is the REAL value here.
Lastly – in the comments it would be helpful if you can state what association represents you.
Thank you very much.
Jim P.
_____________________________________________
From: jpapineau@sympatico.ca 
Sent: January 7, 2021 9:49 AM
Subject: Petition to Object to the proposal of a Provincial Park on Big Gull Lake

Hello Big Gull Lake Stakeholders
With the help of your various cottage and group associations, this is addressed to the roughly 300 known stakeholders on Big Gull Lake.
January 25 is the deadline to communicate opposition to a proposal to establish a Provincial Park on Big Gull Lake. This petition will add your name to a list of declared stakeholders on the lake who stand in opposition to this proposed park extension to Big Gull Lake.
A petition is just one way for us to register opposition. Very soon, we will also share some simple text that you can use as is, or as a template, to send in your own personal message of opposition. Let me remind everyone - a Provincial Park designation is a “forever” decision. Once this ill-conceived decision is made, it will not be undone. 
Please click this PETITION LINK now!
Thank you.
Jim P.
Big Gull Lake Stakeholders

